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DIVISION ADVISORY

No. _2}2 , s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Secondary School Heads
Division Federated Supreme Secondary Learners Government
Batang Empowered and Resilient Team
Supreme Secondary Learners Government
Barkada Kontra Droga Organization
Kabataan Iwas Droga at Sigarilyo Organization
All Others Concerned

In reference to Division Memorandum No. 271, s. 2024 titled £ducate, Engage,
Empower: Creating Effective Disaster Preparedness IEC Materials and Division
Memorandum No. 269, s. 2024 titled United for a Drug-Free Future: Barkada Kontra
Droga and Kabataan Iwas Droga at Sigarilyo Kick-Off Celebration, this Office notifies
all concerned of the changes in the schedule for the Learner Government Program
activities.

Further, the adjustments to the schedule have been necessitated by the
significant impacts of Super Typhoon Carina and the accompanying southwest
monsoon. These severe weather conditions have caused widespread disruptions,
including damage to infrastructure, power outages, and hazardous conditions that
affect transportation and safety.

The revised schedule for the Learner Government Program activities is as
follows:
1. "Educate, Engage, Empower: Creating Effective Disaster Preparedness IEC
Materials" has been rescheduled from July 26, 2024 to August 1, 2024.
2. "United for a Drug-Free Future: Barkada Kontra Droga and Kabataan Iwas
Droga at Sigarilyo Kick-Off Celebration" has been moved from July 25, 2024
to August 2, 2024.

Additionally, the committees listed in Division Memorandum No. 271, s. 2024,
are requested to report to the Bulwagan ng mga Bayani at Banal, SDO Bataan on
August 1, 2024, at 8:00 AM. This advisory will also serve as their travel authority.
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Also, the deadline for the submission of reports for the "United for a Drug-Free
Future: Barkada Kontra Droga and Kabataan Iwas Droga at Sigarilyo Kick-Off
Celebration," as stated in Division Memorandum No. 269, s. 2024, is set on August 9,
2024. Reports should be submitted via OneDrive.

All other provisions stated in the said Memorandum remain in effect.
Immediate and wide dissemination of this Advisory to all concerned is desired.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD., CESOV
/‘ Schools Division Superintendent p]

Encl: As stated
Reference: DM No. 271, s. 2024
DM No. 269, s. 2024
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